
REPORT 
REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING 
1980 APRIL 21 

THE CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF BURNABY 

TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 

Madam/Gentlemen: 

1. 

REPORT OF THE TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 

7702 Boundary Road 

Recommendation: 

"THAT the Municipal Engineer be directed to advise Mr. and Mrs. 
C.A. Nelson, 7702 Boundary Road, Burnaby, that their trees located 
on the Boundary Road right-of-way must be removed to allow for 
construction of the frontage road and that upon completion of the 
works adjacent to their property, the Municipality will be replant­
ing trees." 

R E P O R T 

At the Transportation Committee meeting held on 1980 April 10, 
Alderman W.A. Lewarne advised the Committee of Mr. and Mrs. C.A. 
Nelson's desire to retain their trees located on the Boundary Road 
right-of-way. 

The Transportation Committee reviewed the feasibility of reducing 
the frontage road width, cul-de-sac of the frontage road etc. which 
would allow for the retention of the trees. However, your committee 
is of the opinion that these measures would hinder emergency access 
to the residents abutting the frontage road and that the standard 
for the frontage road must not be altered, 

Respectfully submitted, 

Alderman W.A. Lewarne, 
Chairman 

Alderman G.D. Ast, 
Member 

Alderman D.N. Brown, 
Member 

~ A <i>t!°"'t>A (<i 80 o+ e., 
Mr. G.W. Ramsell, 

~ Cor'1- M f\tJA ~fl Community Group Representative 
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Mr. R.W. Tarling, 
Community Group Representative 
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